ANGELONTI'S OF AC, INC.
2400 ARCTIC AVENUE
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ 08401

April 20, 2023

Casino Reinvestment Development Authority
Attn: Loreta Acevedo, Project Officer

15 S. Pennsylvania Avenue

Atlantic City, NJ 08401

RE: Application of Minah Panah
Block 280 Lot 2 — 2322-2324 Arctic Avenue

Block 280 Lot 63
37 N Georgia Avenue

Dear Ms. Acevedo,

This letter is to certify that I am the owner of the above referenced property which is
adjacent to subject property of the above referenced application, that I have authorized the
applicant to make this application and that I agree to be bound by the application, the
representations made and the decision in the same manner as if I were the applicant.

I also authorize an easement on, over or upon my property for any encroachments if the
subject. application is approved by the Casino Reinvestment Development Authority.

Thank you very much for your zttention to this matter. In the event you should have any
questions, comments or concerns, pleas:* do not hesitate to contact me.

R gards,
Angeloni’s of AC, Inc.
Member '
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